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TO:  Mary Dunning  
FROM:  Kentucky Department of Education, Division of School and Community Nutrition 
DATE:  Thursday, May 9, 2018  
SUBJECT: Net Cash Resource Reduction Plan Approval 

 

 
The Kentucky Department of Education (KDE), Division of School and Community Nutrition,  is in receipt of your 
plan to reduce the net cash resources on hand to the limit stipulated in the federal regulation at 7 CFR 210.14(b). 
The plan submitted outlines how your program plans to reduce the net cash resources to the acceptable level.  
 
According to the federal regulation at 7 CFR 210.19(a) (2), KDE is required to monitor the net cash resources on 
hand and approve any amount in excess of the three (3) month limit.  
 
Your plan has been accepted and approved.  
 
Please note that this letter only communicates approval of the plan submitted.  It does not approve the 
procurement/acquisition method for items or services identified in the plan.  It is the responsibility of the School 
Food Authority to determine reasonable and allowable costs and to ensure that proper federal, state, and local 
procurement procedures are followed. 
 
Kind Regards,  

 

 

 
 
 

Valerie Crouch 
Schools Branch Manager 

 

 

 

 


